
 

Dear parents of children born in 2020,  

We are quickly approaching Kindergarten registration time in the Greater Victoria 

School District!  

Visit our website at www.sd61.bc.ca/registration/kindergarten-registration and 

complete the three easy steps to register your child: 

1. Identify your school catchment by entering your home address into the school 

locator tool: www.sd61.bc.ca/schools/school-locator  

 

2. Confirm you have the necessary documentation 

 

3. Complete the online form during registration week: 

French Immersion Kindergarten: January 13-17, 2025 

Form: studentregistration.sd61.bc.ca/frimm  

English Kindergarten: January 27-31, 2025 

studentregistration.sd61.bc.ca/keng  

We are very excited to meet you and your child.  

Welcome to School District 61! 
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